
Dear Interested Parties: 
  
Thank you for your interest in the state’s efforts to identify Opportunity Zones.  
  
Today, the Governor officially submitted Michigan’s application to recommend the state’s eligible 288 
census tracts as Opportunity Zones.  Updated maps detailing the final designations are on MSHDA’s 
website. 
  
We anticipate US Treasury will make final decisions as to the Governor’s nominated zones in the next 30 
days.  Further guidance as to how Opportunity Zones can be facilitated and information on eligible 
activities could come as early as the end of May.  
  
In the meantime, you’re always welcome to contact me with questions and comments. I look forward to 
seeing the opportunities that will spring from this endeavor. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Brian Mills 
 
 
Brian Mills 
Chief of Staff 
Michigan State Housing Development Authority (MSHDA) 
735 East Michigan Avenue 
PO Box 30044 
Lansing, MI  48909 
517.241.3155 
 

http://www.michigan.gov/mshda/0,4641,7-141-5587_85624---,00.html

